END-OF-YEAR SUPPORT EMAIL

Subject line: Update on Peter and Mary
Alternate subject line: Following up!

Dear Family and Friends,

Before the schoolyear started, we reached out to you regarding our children, Peter and Mary, and their private school situation. Since then, we have received support from APESF in the form of scholarships, and we are extremely grateful. APESF is not able to give out donor information, so if you gave, could you please let us know? Peter and Mary would love to send you a thank-you letter or email.

So far this school year, Peter and Mary are doing fantastic in their classes. Peter is currently in fifth grade and his favorite subject is science. He is enjoying playing on the school’s soccer team and would like to be a paleontologist someday. Meanwhile, Mary is in second grade, and her favorite subject is math. Mary enjoys all her friends and wants to become a nurse in the future. Overall, our children are flourishing at Arizona’s Best-Fit Private School.

The School Choice program in Arizona, along with other tax credit opportunities for Arizona taxpayers, allows you to make tax credit donations and receive a dollar-for-dollar state tax credit. Your private school tax credit donation to Arizona Private Education Scholarship Fund, Inc. (APESF) provides tuition scholarships to students attending Arizona private schools. Additional information can be found at www.apesf.org. These scholarships are what make it possible for Peter and Mary to attend Arizona’s Best-Fit Private School. 

Thank you again to those of you who have nominated Peter and Mary for scholarships. We deeply appreciate it!  

Sincerely,

The Smith Family
